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Public Comment Open on Proposed Updates to  
Conservation and Drought Contingency Plans 

  

Lewisville, TX (December 11, 2023) – Upper Trinity Regional Water District is required to update its Water 

Conservation and Drought Contingency Plans every 5 years.  The draft Plans can be downloaded at 

https://www.utrwd.com/saving-water/help-us-conserve.  

 

Upper Trinity welcomes written comments on the proposed updates by January 15, 2024, by email at 

balldredge@utrwd.com.  The Plans are expected to be considered at the February 1, 2024, Board of Directors 

meeting.  For questions, please contact Blake Alldredge at 972-219-1228. 

 

 

About the Upper Trinity Regional Water District: 

 

Upper Trinity is a regional water district created by the Texas Legislature in 1989 for the benefit of cities and utilities 

in the Denton County area.  Its mandate is to develop regional plans for water services, and to provide both water 

and wastewater services on a wholesale basis to cities and utilities within its service area, including all of Denton 

County and portions of Dallas and Collin Counties.  Upper Trinity is a leader in public education regarding water 

conservation and water quality protection, and regularly conducts programs concerning drought tolerant landscape 

techniques, landscape practices and more efficient water use.  For more information, please contact Jason Pierce, 

Manager of Government Affairs & Communications at 972-219-1228. 
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